
 
 
 
 

 
 
GENERAL ORDER - 14  ROTC Program 
 
By the authority vested in me as Commander-in-Chief of the Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil 
War, the National Constitution and Regulations, and National Policies, it is hereby ordered as 
follows: 
 
I am pleased to report that the ROTC program has become one of our most popular programs, 
and many young people are being exposed to our organization’s purposes and ideals.  Our 
organization like-wise benefits through our basic tenants of education, loyalty and patriotism. 
 
Because of the continual increase in participation, it is necessary to institute a dedicated system 
just for this program.  I am appointing Brother George Shademan as Assistant Quartermaster, 
under the supervision of the National Quartermaster, for the ROTC program.  He will use the 
email address rotc@suvcw.org and will manage all matters concerning the ROTC program, 
including distribution medals and certificates.  There will be a separate website dedicated to the 
ROTC program with a separate “link” button to from the Quartermaster Store.  On that link will 
be a PDF form than can be completed.  When the “submit” button is clicked, the information on 
the form will be automatically sent to the ROTC Asst. Quartermaster who will complete the 
process.   
 
This change will streamline the process and get the certificates and medals to the ROTC 
participants faster.  It will also improve our ability to produce, distribute and restock ROTC 
items.   
 
 
Ordered this 5th day of April, 2016, in the Town of East Berlin, Pennsylvania. 
 
 
 
ATTEST /s/ Alan L. Russ, PDC /s/ Eugene G. Mortorff 
National Secretary Commander-in-Chief 
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